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Context: 
There is no requirement for schools to develop a local Privacy Policy because there is a 
whole of Department Privacy Policy and related documents for all Victorian 
government schools to implement. 
 
 All schools must use the same policy on the Department’s website.  Please access the 
policy at http://www.education.vic.gov.au/Pages/schoolsprivacypolicy.aspx  
 
 

Freedom of Information (FOI) and privacy: 

To make a FOI application contact: 
 
Freedom of Information Unit 
Department of Education and Training 
2 Treasury Place, East Melbourne VIC 3002 
(03) 9637 3961 
foi@edumail.vic.gov.au   
For more information about FOI, see freedom of information requests. 
 
If you have a query or complaint about privacy, please contact: 
Knowledge, Privacy and Records Branch 
Department of Education and Training 
2 Treasury Place, East Melbourne VIC 3002 
(03) 8688 7967 
privacy@edumail.vic.gov.au   
 
 
 

Department Policy: 
The DET Schools’ Privacy Policy is attached. 
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